
MONSOON 
WARNING FOR INDIA

Dear Customers,

we would like to make few recommendations 
due to a ongoing monsoon season in India.

Please inform the Indian shippers to properly 
shrink wrap and pack the cargo prior handing 
over to our warehouses to avoid damage due 
to rainwater seepage.

The contents of cartons or corrugated boxes 
should be packed in external plastic, cases 
should have internal air tight packing 
according to the seaworthy packing standard 
to avoid water damages.

Also kindly request the Indian shippers to  
insure their valuable cargoes.
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This Newsletter was published on September 16th, 2013.
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